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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: NHS vaccination strategy published; New important dates resource; Provider Assurance of LFD service; Mandatory workforce survey closing on Sunday.







		




			NHS England publishes vaccination strategy
NHS England has published its vaccination strategy, which aims to transfer commissioning responsibility for vaccination services to Integrated Care Boards (ICBs) by April 2025. The strategy seeks to build on existing vaccination programmes and address recent dips in vaccination uptake by expanding the functionality of the NHS app and the National Booking Service.

The strategy also recognises the core role that primary care – specifically community pharmacy and general practices – already play in various vaccination programmes. We believe that needs to be built upon, with an expansion in the range of vaccinations available from community pharmacies, so they can become central to the local core vaccination offer for their local community.

Commenting on the publication of the vaccination strategy, Alastair Buxton, Director of NHS Services at Community Pharmacy England said:
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		Read the full statement 




		




			CPCF services and Terms of Service – Important dates page
We have published a new page on our website which provides a list of important dates for the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) which relate to national pharmacy services (Advanced services and National Enhanced services).
The page also includes important dates for Terms of Service (ToS) requirements and provides links to relevant news stories and resources. We will ensure that the page is regularly updated as and when announcements and dates are confirmed.

Read more and view the webpage







		




			LFD service: Provider Assurance activity begins
The NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) Provider Assurance Team will soon begin to conduct provider assurance work with pharmacy owners offering the Lateral Flow Devices (LFD) test supply service. These reviews, commissioned by NHS England, will involve pharmacies who have either appear to have made an unexpectedly high number of claims or are registered to provide the service but have not updated their NHS profiles accordingly.

Community Pharmacy England encourages any pharmacy owners who are selected, to engage fully with the NHSBSA during the process.  

Find out more
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			There are just a few days left to complete the 2023 workforce survey, which is a mandatory requirement for all pharmacy owners. The survey will close on Sunday, 17th December 2023.
 
Read more about the survey and how to complete it
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Many of the proposals are aligned with what we
suggested in our response to NHS England’s consultation
on vaccination services. The increase in information
available to individuals about their vaccination record and
any gaps, aligned with an ability to book appointments via
the NHS app, is a welcome development.

The strategy provides new opportunities for community
pharmacy to be able to seek to expand its role in a wider
range of vaccination programmes and we will be working
with the network of LPCs to ensure those opportunities
can be seized at a local level.

Alastair Buxton Community
Director of NHS Services + Pharmacy
England

Community Pharmacy England
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